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Haley & Aldrich receives Silver Boeing Performance 
Excellence Award
Burlington, Mass., May 22, 2019 – Haley & Aldrich announced today that it has received a 2018 Boeing Performance
Excellence Award (BPEA). The Boeing Company issues the award annually to recognize suppliers that have achieved
superior performance, including meeting Boeing’s high-performance standards necessary to meet customers’
expectations and help them remain competitive in the global economy. Furthermore, Haley & Aldrich was nominated



by Boeing personnel for the 2018 Supplier of the Year, Environment award.

This award acknowledges that Haley & Aldrich maintained a Silver composite performance rating for each month of
the 12-month performance period, from October 2017 to September 2018.

“Haley & Aldrich is honored to accept this prestigious award for the second year in a row,” said Elie Haddad, Aerospace
Market Segment Leader at Haley & Aldrich. “We strive to consistently deliver unparalleled value to Boeing, and all our
clients, by combining sound science with our ability to advocate for our clients’ best interests in order to achieve
enduring results.”

This year, Boeing recognized 382 suppliers with either a Gold- or Silver-level Boeing Performance Excellence Award.
Haley & Aldrich is one of only 300 suppliers to receive the Silver level of recognition. Additionally, the firm was eligible
and nominated for Boeing’s Supplier of the Year award.

As a BPEA recipient and Supplier of the Year nominee, Haley & Aldrich will receive a trophy, be recognized in Boeing’s
internal and external publicity, and attended the Global Supplier Conference and Supplier of the Year ceremony on May
8 in Los Angeles, California.
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